[bookmark: _GoBack]Thinking and Singing Conference: The Student Experience
Saturday 7th June 2014, 10.30 - 17:00
Room 349 Senate House
 
A conference to explore the issues involved in the experience of students studying classical singing performance.

Booking is now open. The booking form is available at http://music.sas.ac.uk/events/conferences
 
Highly professional singing training is, arguably, one of the most effective ways in which we can develop the potential of musicians. However, students can feel disempowered if their “experience” is defined too narrowly, and without careful engagement with their understanding of themselves and what they need to develop as musicians and future contributors to our cultural life. 


This conference aims to put students back at the centre of the picture. There will be a session devoted to short contributions from current and recent undergraduates, and presentations from several speakers with current involvement in running singing programmes and in encouraging new thinking amongst other student musicians.


We are delighted to welcome Julian Pike, Head of Opera and Vocal Studies at Birmingham Conservatoire, and to welcome back Prof Peter Wiegold, of Brunel University who will talk about how Buddhist practice might further this process. Simon Zagorski Thomas will talk about the need to take a fresh approach to recorded music. Other contributors will include Sara Clethero, and Mark James Hamilton, of Regents College.

